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Buurma Farms of Willard, Ohio  is recalling 320 cases of flat leaf 
parsley because the product may be contaminated with pathogenic 
E. coli.  The details of the recalled product are as follows:

•	 Affected lot codes: 2A242A6 and 2B243A6
•	 Harvest date: Aug 30, 2021
•	 30-count cartons sold in OH and MI between Aug 31 and Sep 3
•	 60-count carton sold to in IL, PA, NY, and SC Sep 2-4, 2021
•	 No illnesses associated with this recall

Individual bunches of flat parsley sold to retailers for purchase by 
consumers would likely have a “BUURMA FARMS Plain Parsley” 
twist-tie with a price look-up (PLU) number of 4901 and a UPC 
code of 33383 80125.
 
Once again, Midwest Foods is NOT involved in this recall. If you 
have any other questions please reach out to your Business Devel-
opment Associate or contact customer service at 773.927.8870


